
From: Helen Wills  

Sent: 06 March 2015 11:08 
To: Anna Jones 

Subject: Consultation on Revised Shropshire Gypsy and Traveller Accommodation Assessment 
(GTAA) 2014  

 
 
Dear Ms Jones 
 
Thank you for consulting us on the Revised Gypsy and Traveller Accommodation Assessment (GTAA) 
2014. 
I can confirm that we have no comments to make under our duty to cooperate but reserve the right 
to make comments in the future. Could you please keep us informed of any proposed Gypsy or 
Traveller sites that adjoin our District. 
 
Many Thanks 

 
Helen Wills  
Assistant Planner 
Wyre Forest District Council 
 

 


